Bloomingdale Public Schools



Deb Paquette Superintendent

P. O. Box 217 • 203 N. Van Buren Street • Bloomingdale, MI 49026 Phone: (269) 521-3900 • Fax: (269) 521-3907

May 16, 2019

Dear Bloomingdale Families,

The legislature and Michigan Department of Education has reached a resolution regarding the State of Emergency snow days. All school districts will be forgiven those days which means we will not have to add any school days to our calendar at the end of the year. Our last student day will be June 7, 2019. Our schedule is as follows:

June 5 - Full day of school (exams at the MS/HS)

June 6 - Half day of school (exams at the MS/HS)

June 7 - Half day of school (exams at the MS/HS)

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call my office at 521-3903

Sincerely

Deb Paquette/
Superintendent